
 
 

November 22nd, 2017 
 
SNJM EVENTS: 
 
A short clip of two of the speakers at the House of Peace Welcome Home Dinner is on their 
website:  www.houseofpeace.ca (click on Facebook icon on top right side of page).  
  
Good News from the House of Peace Dinner Raffle Winner! : A bicycle was purchased on behalf 
of the Holy Names’ Associates for the raffle held at the House of Peace Welcome Home 
Dinner.  The bike was very beautiful, red in colour and purchased from the Owner and Staff of the 
Corydon Cycle Shop, who’ve been very generous and helpful each year.  I spoke with the lady who 
won the bicycle and she was thrilled!  THANK YOU to all who contributed to this raffle prize, 
Associate Marlene Coughlin. 
 
Two notes from Sr. Cathy: Thank you so very much for all your prayers, greetings, and support 
during my recent surgery! I am doing quite well, and healing is coming along! My kidney condition 
also continues to be normal! A Million Thanks! 
 
The Menstrual Hygiene Project for Lesotho is doing very well. With your generous contributions, four 
schools are now being funded for the coming school year. If you still want to contribute, I will send a 
last set of contributions by December 15th. Please make your cheques for $50 to: SNJM General 
Administration and include your complete return address.  Thank you! 
 
Send your cheque to:  Sr. Cathy Laviolette   

#500-151 Despins St.  
Winnipeg, MB   R2H 0L7 

 
Corrections to the Associates Directory:  Please note the following addition to our list of SNJM 
Associates:   Tonina Fiorentino 
 376 Cathcart Street 
 Winnipeg, MB  R3R 0S4 
 204-837-8662 
 tonina@mymts.net 
 
Also note that Associate Imee Gutierrez has had a change in phone # to: (204) 881-0440. 
 
IN SOLIDARITY WITH OTHERS: 
 
Homeless Person Bags: Please see attached document for ideas on how to help the homeless 
here in Winnipeg during the Christmas season. 
 
Resilient Women in the Face of Violence:  For the UN's 16 Days of Activism Against Gender-
Based Violence Campaign, the Institute for International Women’s Rights-MB welcomes a panel of 5 
women leaders to share how they faced and fought against violence. 
 
Saturday, November 25, 2017 
1:30 to 4:00 p.m. 
South Sudanese Cultural Centre 
129 Dagmar Street 
(between William and Bannatyne) 
 
Poster attached. 
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